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March 24, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I want to update you on the progress at Elizabeth Forward High School. Below is a list of positive steps toward 

reopening the high school that has occurred over the last two weeks.  

 

• The cleaning of areas impacted by smoke is nearly complete.  

• Charcoal and HEPA air filters continue to clean the air in the building. 

• Heat, electricity, and networks are fully online. 

• The technology department continues to check and repair monitors/televisions, streaming devices, 

telephones, and other electronic devices. 

• Painting of cleaned areas is taking place.  

• Replacement items are being ordered and delivered.  

• Third-party air quality testing has taken place, and results are being analyzed.  

• The restoration of areas surrounding the auditorium is fully underway.  

• Demolition equipment has been removed from the site. 

A date in April continues to be our goal for a return to in-person learning. Additionally, before the students 

return to school, we will provide an opportunity for parents/guardians to walk through the building. This will 

take place on two separate evenings to accommodate as many families as possible.   

The district and high school administration continue to develop plans for the return of students and staff. I hope 

to have more information early next week regarding a return date. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact my office at 412-896-2310. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Konyk 
 

Mr. Keith M. Konyk, M.Ed. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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